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16th June 2025 

Year 10 Key Dates 

Year 10 Information Evening 

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you of upcoming events for Year 10 families. We 
have a Year 10 Information Evening on Wednesday 18th June at 5:00 PM. This session is designed 
to support both pupils and parents in preparing effectively for Year 11 and their upcoming GCSE 
examinations. During the evening, we will share important information on: 

• Effective revision strategies and study techniques 
• Key dates  
• Resources available to support pupils at home 
• Ways you can help your child stay motivated and manage stress 

We strongly encourage all Year 10 parents and pupils to attend, as this will be an invaluable 
session in ensuring success during this crucial year. 

 

Year 10 Parents’ Evening- Tuesday 8th July 2025 

We would like to invite you to attend our face-to-face parents’ evening on Tuesday 8th July 
between 14:40 and 18:00. This is a key event and provides you with an opportunity to discuss your 
child’s progress this academic year with their class teachers. 
 
Please log in to our online appointment booking system which allows you to choose your own 
appointment times with teachers and receive an email confirmation. Each appointment will last 
five minutes with an allocated five-minute travel time between appointments. 
 
Appointments can be made from Monday 23rd June from 16:00 and will close on Monday 7th July 
at 12:00. 
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Please visit  https://stwilfridsrc.schoolcloud.co.uk to book your appointments. You will require the 
information set out below to log in to the portal. 
 

 
 
Use the short video for support booking appointments: https://vimeo.com/473882995 
We have limited car parking available on site, and we politely request that families do not enter 
the school site until 14:40 on the evening to allow pupils to safely make their way home. 
 

If you have any questions ahead of the evening, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s 
Head of House:  

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Miss H Tennet  

Assistant Headteacher 
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